
The Gawronski Family and John Antonowicz of the Wilson 
Funeral Home Would Like To Thank The Many Community 
Members for the Loving Support of  the Gawronski Family 

at the Time of John’s Passing.
MANY THANKS TO:

C.H. Landers Funeral Home, Jamey Mullen, Norwich Family YMCA, Father 
Ralph A. Bove, Deacon David Kirsch, Deacon Dale Grey, Maria Dykstra, Joan 
Gelatt, the choirs of St. Bartholomew’s and St. Paul’s Church, the Evening Sun, 
Laura Grady, Heather McShane and the staff of Nina’s and the Canasawacta 
Country Club, Shane Lawrence and his landscaping  crew, Norwich City Police, 
Carin Dietrich, First Impressions Hair Designs, the staff of Wilson Funeral 
Home and the greater Norwich community that supported in countless ways.

Special thanks to those who participated  in the Car Parade.


